
Hi everyone! 

It was a real treat to re-open again in September even if it was
just for a few weeks.  

We raised £66 at a special Macmillan wellspring and heard some
of Mrs Jacksons Macmillan story,  how they supported her and
gave great advice during her cancer treatment in recent years. 

Then the week after, we had some time reflecting on some of our
big questions, What is faith?  Who was Jesus?  and other
questions.  

We were getting very excited about our first Family Fun Day but
unfortunately had to put the brakes on again until after half-term. 

 "Its better to be safe than sorry" and due to the high number of
cases in school right now,  Yr4 & Yr6 are back in bubbles so 
 can't meet  after school 3:30-5pm until further notice.  

Our doors are open however, before the end of school; 

2-2:30pm for music and reflection to fill up and recharge 

2:30-3:15pm for school uniform swap shop and a brew without the
children .  

GOD BLESS and hope to see you all soon! 
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